
From: 	 Grindler, Gary (OAG) 
i To: 	 Admin. Assistant 	! 
L. 	 ; 

Sent: 	 /22/2011 4:21:01 PM 
Subject: 	 Fw: OIG Letter to Senator Grassley re ATF/Gunrunner/Fast & Furious 
Attachments: 	 Grassley Ltr_3-21-11_ATF's Fast Furious FINAL. pdf 

Please put on my chair 

From: Lerner, Jay N. (OIG) 
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2011 12:17 PM 
To: Grindler, Gary (OAG); Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG); Stinnett, Melanie S. (ATF) 
Subject: OIG Letter to Senator Grassley re ATF/Gunrunner/Fast & Furious 

The Office of the Inspector General would like to advise you about its letter to Senator Grassley relating to ATF's 
Operations Gunrunner and Fast & Furious and related issues — please see attached. Please let me know if you have 
any questions. 

Jay X. Lerner 
Senior Counsel 
Office of the Inspector General 
U.S. Department of Justice 
(202) 514-3435 
Jay.Lerner@usdoj.gov  

DOJ-FF-18635 
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